
Please treat our staff with the 

same respect you would expect to 

receive. 

We have a ZERO TOLERANCE policy for these behaviours. 

Our staff have the right to come to work without fear of 

abuse, harassment or violence from patients and we have 

the right to remove patients from our practice list and notify 

police. 


